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11/20/2020 
 
 
Dear Main Street Church family & friends,  
 

We know that many of you have been monitoring the latest news regarding COVID-19 

across the country and specifically in MN. This week, Bishop Ough has requested all Minnesota 

United Methodist Churches move to virtual worship. You can read the letter here.  

Our Administrative council met this week and agreed this was the best action to take help 

slow the spread and keep our congregation safe. This means we will move to virtual services 

beginning Sunday, November 22, 2020. We will continue to meet monthly to review and 

determine when we may resume in-person services. 

We thank you for your support, patience and prayers during this pandemic. Please continue 

to pray for our community and those doctors and nurses on the front lines. Remember, you are 

the church whether we meet in a building or online. May God keep you and your family safe.  

 
In Christ,  
 
 
Administrative Council 
Adam Trampe, Brad Brunet, Julie Brunet, Wally Heidelberger, Debi Grover,  
Pastor Ralph Holbrook  

https://www.minnesotaumc.org/newsdetail/bishop-ough-staying-safe-turning-the-dial-to-red-14441931

